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MARYVILLE – In partnership with the Illinois Treasurer’s office, State Senator Kris 
Tharp is bringing the popular I-Cash services to Metro East residents in Granite City 
and Roxana.



 

“Unclaimed property is commonly intangible and thus more difficult for families to 
know what is owed to them,” said Tharp (D-Bethalto). “I encourage any Illinois resident 
to visit an I-Cash event to check if they have any unclaimed property.”

The Treasurer’s office has more than $3.5 billion in unclaimed funds for Illinois 
residents. To offer families an opportunity to search the database and file a claim, the 
first event will be held from 1 to 4 p.m. on Tuesday, Sept. 13 on the second floor of 
Royal Banks of Granite City, located at 3600 Nameoki Rd. Elevators will be available.

The second event will be held from 2 to 4 p.m. on Thursday, Sept. 22 at the Roxana 
Public Library, 200 N. Central Ave.



“It’s worth the few minutes it takes to stop by an event like this,” said Tharp. “You 
might be pleasantly surprised with the outcome."

Questions should be directed to Sen. Kris Tharp’s office at 618-251-9840. I-Cash events 
are being finalized in the 56th District for October, visit  to stay www.SenatorTharp.com
up-to-date.

http://www.senatortharp.com/&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

